NVB: Notice on changing time of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017
On 23/10/2017, National Citizen Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced the information about changing time of holding the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 as follows:
According to the Announcement No. 79/2017/TB-NHQD announced on 18/09/2017 on the website: http://www.ncb-bank.vn, the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 expected to be held at 14h00, Tuesday, 24/10/2017 at the meeting room of the 9th Floor, Head office of National Citizen Commercial Joint Stock Bank (NCB), 28C-D Ba Trieu St, Hang Bai Ward, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi to vote additionally members for Board of Directors of the term 2015-2020

However, the list of candidates was being checked and approved by the State Bank of Vietnam. Therefore, NCB will postpone the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders of 2017 until getting the approval from the State Bank of Vietnam


Information will be updated on the website: https://www-bank.vn
